

SEPTEMBER 2018 - ISSUE 80

Issued by the Public Relation Office at AAU





















A Delegation from AAU Visit the Founder's Memorial

AAU President meets the new academic staff























AAU organize a Blood Donation Campaign



AAU holds orientation week for the new academic staff

The orientation Meeting of the College of Pharmacy with the new students



Khalifa" Library" organize a Scientific Visit to Al Ain Book Fair



Library Orientation for the new academic staff and freshmen students























Hijri New Year 1440: Lessons from Prophetic Migration

The Future Pharmacists present "Pharmaceutical Advice" to AAU Family

AAU spread the positive energy with the beginning of the academic year





















